
                                                                                
 

   

 

19 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that we will continue to stay open today and tomorrow for 

our KS2, Nursery and NHS working parents. 

However, from 3:30pm on Friday 20th March, we will be closed until further notice.  

To support the transition to ‘home learning’, the school building will be open from 

3:30- 5:30pm over the next two days for parents and children to come and collect 

personal belongings , if you and your family are not self-isolating and feel 

comfortable doing so. 

You will be able to: 

 Collect PE kits etc 
 Collect printed home learning packs if you haven’t already got one 
 Talk to staff 

Initially, items can be collected from the classrooms between 3:30-4:30, from 4:30 

onwards please enter school via the school hall and courtyard gate. 

If you are self-isolating, we are happy for other parents to collect your items or let us 

know and school staff will drop off belongings/resources. 

We are still waiting for further guidance from the government about Monday. As soon 

as we know the arrangement for key worker and vulnerable groups we will let you 

know. Teachers will be in contact regularly and work will continue to be set for all our 

pupils; further details will follow. 

https://abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk/


We are very proud of the relationships with have with our parents and families. We 

will continue to be committed to the wellbeing of every child at Abbots Green during 

this challenging time.  

Do not hesitate to contact us further if you feel you need to. However, please do be 

aware, that all staff are working extremely hard to plan ahead to support our pupils 

over the next few weeks.  

I would like to take this opportunity to recognise the amazing team of staff at this 

time, it is evident already that our culture and ethos will put us in great stead at this 

difficult time. 

I will continue to update you as soon as further announcements are made. 

Kindest regards 

Ang Morrison 

 

 


